
 

 

Board Meeting Minutes June 16, 2020 

In attendance: Denise P, Pete R, Jeff P, Jim G, Courtney L, and Niles 

B-F  

New Business 

• The soft reopening plan is going well so far, we will continue 

the standards as they are and re-evaluate soon. 

o The club is only open for daily meetings at this time. 

• Wi-fi will not be opened for member and attendee use, 

please use hotspotting or means to access the internet here. 

• Facebook is only for general club events and information 

about the club. Questions, concerns and comments can be 

directed to a board member before or after the daily 

meetings each evening. We also have an email function for 

questions on the newhopealano.org website. 

• The club picnic that was originally scheduled for July 18 has 

been cancelled. 

• Jim C. is our new squad leader council chair. The squad 

leaders meetings will remain on hold until further notice. 


